
NER Press Regrets

New English Review Press regrets to announce the parting of
ways  with  Michael  Rectenwald.  We  have  had  a  great  run,
published some great books and enjoyed our time together.
Unfortunately, Michael’s recent political statements have made
it impossible for NER Press to continue our relationship.

New English Review continues to stand behind the books we have
published, and we wish Michael all the best wherever his path
should take him in the future.

Rebecca Bynum
Publisher, NER Press

https://www.newenglishreview.org/ner-press-regrets/

